
Captains Meeting

August 27, 2008

Murphy’s Law

Jeff Rapp called the meeting to order at 7:40 pm.  He announced the general membership 
meeting will be held next Wednesday, Sept 3, 200 at 7:30pm at Crossflites.  Upcoming events 
include:  The Charity Shoot and the Boo Shoot both at Rock Falls.  Jeff then opened the floor for
motions/concerns for the next meeting:

1. Dan Williams: presented a list of 13 rules for scorekeeper’s etiquette.  He would like 
them to be posted in the sponsor locations and be included in the packets if approved. 
(see attached copy)

2. Susan Hollingsworth: proposed a motion to drop 2 singles from the Bronze format.

3. Jim Jordan: discussed the possibility of Gold moving up, etc. to raise levels of 
competition. 

4. The success of the All Star Match was discussed and was generally felt we should do it 
again next season.

Jeff announced we donated $6,500.00 to Children’s Hospital as a result of fundraising and our 
Dart Classic.

There being no further business; Jeff adjourned the meeting at 8:05pm.


